
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
          

 16th May 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,       
 
SPORTS WEEK  
 
Once again here at Prior’s Mill we will be holding our annual Health and Fitness Week. The 
Children will participate in a range of activities throughout the week culminating in our Sports 
day on Friday afternoon. 
 As this week will be dedicated to the children trying a wide range of Sports, we would like to 
invite the children to come into school for the whole week in comfortable clothing. This could be 
shorts/jogging bottoms or leggings with either a t-shirt or polo shirt – no crop tops or football 
shirts. Children should also either wear or bring a pair of trainers for outdoor use as well as a 
water bottle since they will be physically active for most of the day.  
  
Our Sports Afternoon will be on Friday 24th June beginning at 1.15pm.  At the end of the day the 
children will be released to parents/carers once the staff have taken them into class to collect 
their belongings.  If you have children in both buildings please may we ask that you collect KS1 
children first and then make your way to the KS2 playground to collect other children at that 
point? Children will remain with staff until collected by an adult, please inform your child’s 
teacher if you have made alternative arrangements.  
Reception class will hold their Sports Afternoon on Wednesday 22nd June at 2pm. Please make 
your way to the field via the KS1 gate. Children can be taken home after this event. 
 
 We hope that you will be able to come along and cheer on the children as they take part in the 
various activities on the field.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr P Stokes 
PE Co-Ordinator 


